
                                                      

‘We can and we will’ 
GLEBE  PRIMARY  SCHOOL 
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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
At Glebe Primary School, we sometimes take photographs of pupils. We use these either internally or externally 
for example on our corridor noticeboards or on the school’s website. It’s extremely important to us that we have 
your consent to take and use these photos. 
Please tick the relevant box(es) below and return this form to the school.  
 
I AM HAPPY FOR ANY PHOTOS TO BE TAKEN AND USED INTERNALLY WITHIN THE SCHOOL 
(Including noticeboards in corridors, DOJO) 
 
 
 
 
I AM HAPPY FOR ANY PHOTOS TO BE TAKEN AND USED EXTERNALLY 
(Website/newsletter) 
 
 
 
 
I AM HAPPY FOR ANY PHOTOS TO BE TAKEN FOR USE ON SOCIAL MEDIA 
(Facebook/twitter) 
 
 
 
 
I AM NOT HAPPY FOR ANY PHOTOS TO BE USED AT ALL 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch.  
 
Child’s name:…………………………………………………            Class:…………….......... 
 
Signed: ………………………………………      Print name:…………………………………….. 
 
Date: ………………………. 

  

                 


